
New South Wales Wildlife Council Inc.
PO Box 13
Lawson NSW 2783
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Website: www.nwc.org.au
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The Hon Michael Gallacher MLC
Minister for Police and Emergency Services
Governor Macquarie Tower
Level 33, 1 Farrer Place
SYDNEY  NSW  2000

Dear Mr Gallacher

Firearms Act 1996 – Proposed Amendment

On 13 September 2012, our Chair Ms Audrey Koosmen wrote to you regarding a
proposed amendment to the Firearms Act 1996.

To this date we have not received a reply.

The NSW Wildlife Council Inc. considers this matter to be of extreme importance and
it is somewhat disappointing to contemplate that our concerns may have fallen on deaf
ears.  Perhaps our correspondence went astray in the mail?  Or possibly your response
has gone astray in the mail as we have changed our postal address since that time?

Your early attention to our previous correspondence would be greatly appreciated.

Our next meeting is scheduled for 18 February next, just a few weeks away and this
matter is on the agenda for discussion.   We would appreciate a reply in time for this
meeting so we are in a position to advise the Council of your advice.

We await your favourable response to our concerns as previously outlined.

Yours sincerely

Julia McConnell
Secretary

Phone 02 ---- ----
Mobile ---- --- ---
Email secretary@nwc.org.au

29 January 2013


